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Newsletter No. 28 – 8th April 2019 
 
 
There will be no athletics on Wednesday due to Teacher training after school. 
 
 
The application has gone in for the Pieta House Amber flag- fingers crossed we 
have completed lots of work to develop good wellbeing at school. 
 
 
Senior boy’s football match vs Athgarvan on Tuesday. Please bring €3.00 for the 
bus. 
 
There will be NO Puzzle and Games club this Wednesday, due to staff training. 
 
There will be NO under 10 boys and girls training this week, due to various staff 
commitments after work. 
 
Band practice after school on Thursday until 3.15pm 
 
 
There will be Senior girl’s football training after school today (Monday) 2.45-
3.30pm. Match is to be arranged for later on this week. Notice will follow. 
 
 
There will be no Homework Club this Wednesday, due to staff training. 
 
 
Junior Infants will be having their vision screening test this Tuesday 9th of April. 
 
 
There will be a Communion preparation mass this Saturday the 13th of April at 
6.30pm in Allenwood Church. The Communion Committee will be looking for 
readers on the night. 
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Due to the poor weather forecast in the morning, children from all classes to be 
dropped to school as normal. Football will be coached on school grounds instead of 
Robertstown GAA pitch. 
 
 
There will be Senior hurling training from 3rd to 6th classes on Thursday after 
school in Robertstown GAA from 2.45-3.30pm. 
 
 
Please see attached about a 4-day Easter Camp in Robertstown GAA for boys and 
girls aged 5-12 years, on Tuesday 23rd-Friday 26th of April. 
 
 
Just a gentle reminder that the school will be closing early at 1.30pm on 
Wednesday 1st of May, to facilitate staff training. 
 
 
County Photos will be coming back to the school on Thursday 11th of April, weather 
permitting for a whole school photo and also any extra individual photos that wish 
to be taken. 
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